COME – LEARN – WORK TOGETHER
Report from the third (and last) part of the Comenius project.
Stockholm 6th - 12th of May 2012.
Finally, the THE DAY arrived when our friends from the Comenius project came to Stockholm.
The sun was shining – and so were we.
Xavier, Jennyfer, Rtania, Andnrea, Rodolfo and David came from Vilafranca del Penedès.
Renée, Antonia, Michelle, Maximilian, Ricardo, Peter and Egbert came from Berlin.
At the welcoming party in the evening, we had a  World Chamionship in three funny games. The Spanish won the first game, the Swedish won the second and the Germans won the third game – very  fair.
Monday.
Meeting in school. The programme for the week was presented and handed out.
All students made presentations of their schools, cities and countries.
Attached you will find the result from a group work made in the morning – comparing lives in the three countries: What is it like to be young in....
After lunch the evaluation part of the project started. We were tought how to use the computer programme iMovie; not at all difficult and we enjoyed looking at all the film material from our earlier meetings.
The Spanish students visitied the spanish class during the afternoon – a very good experience for both the Spanish and the Swedish students.
Tuesday:
Evaluation work in school continued. A mixture of German, Spanish and Swedish students discussed and choosed photos for a dvd showing the acitivites during the whole 2-year project.
After lunch the Swedish students took the guests on a city tour in Stockholm.
Late afternoon we saw a film at the Museum of Natural History The film: Born to be wild was shown at Cosmonova, an IMAX-cinema  with a giant screen.
Wednesday:
Evaluation work in school continued. Today we were taught how to   put music in the dvd.
After lunch we had sport together with the whole school and its all students. We played soft ball together.
Later that day we visited Kungsträdgården, where the celebration of 9th of May (Europe Day)was held. We listened to music from different corners of Europe and visited tents with information from all countries of Europe. It was a rainy day but in one of the tents they offered umbrellas for free.
Thursday:
In the morning we had a lesson in Europahuset (Europe information center).
After a visit to the City Hall and a tour up in the tower we had icecream at the seaside, took a ferry bout over to Skansen, the Open Air Museum in Stockholm.
Friday:
Last meeting in school and the evalution work continued. Bye lunchtime the dvd was completed and we all had the opportunity to see the finished product together; a joyful time to see the film: A great film – a great project – great advantages – great co-operation over the borders.
At the farewell party in the evening at Kristinehovs malmgård we had great fun and were sure of having had the best experiences ever in this  project. We all thanked our co-ordinator and all the students who really have taken active part in all the programme items (not a dry eye...)
Saturday:
Departures






Stockholm 12th of May 2012.
